
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have been embracing technology at Noah’s Ark this week and thinking 
about how it can help us to do things more quickly and easily. The children 
have all loved learning about how different objects and appliances work. 

 

During our thinking times we have talked about appliances that we may have 
at home and how they do their job. Key people have showed the children how 
a frozen slice of bread gets toasted in a toaster, how things get plugged in, 
how the photo copier works and how barcodes get scanned in shops. Some 
children have had a go at taking an old appliance apart with a screwdriver and 
thinking about how the parts fit together. 

 

Those parents that have a child moving on at the end of the academic year, if 
you haven’t already, please could you let us know which of 
the two Leavers Services you would like to attend. We will 
run two services this year on Monday 17th and Tuesday 
18th July 2.30-3.00pm.  

 

A reminder that our next Coffee morning will run on Mon-
day 26th June 8.45-9.45am in the outside space. Please 
come along with your reusable cup and we will fill it with tea 
or coffee for you. It will be a great chance to meet other par-
ents and have a chat.  

 

Please could you ensure that your child has a suitable 
change of clothing for the hot weather in their Preschool bag.   

 

There are a number of scooters that have been left behind the gate in the 
Preschool corridor. Whilst we don’t mind scooters and pushchairs being left 
for the day whilst your child is at Preschool, we don’t have room to store 
them for long periods of time. If any of the scooters belong to your child, 
please could you come and collect it. Thank you!  

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

 

The Noah’s Ark Team 
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